
CONSTRUCTION ALERT

ROAD CLOSURE AT AVENUE 24 IN TULARE COUNTY

TULARE COUNTY, CALIF. – The California High-Speed Rail Authority (Authority), in cooperation with design-build 
contractor Dragados-Flatiron Joint Venture (DFJV), announces a full road closure at Avenue 24, west of State Route (SR) 43 
in Tulare County for work on a high-speed rail underpass. The closure will be in effect until the end of November 2023.
This work is part of Construction Package 2-3 (CP 2-3), the 65-mile stretch of high-speed rail between East 
American Avenue in Fresno County and one-mile north of the Tulare-Kern County line.

CLOSURE AND DETOUR INFORMATION:

FOR UP-TO-DATE INFORMATION 
VISIT: BUILDHSR.COM
This information is subject to change

contact
AUGIE BLANCAS

CALIFORNIA HIGH-SPEED RAIL AUTHORITY

(559) 720-6695  |  AUGIE.BLANCAS@HSR.CA.GOV

BILLY CHANSOMBATH

DRAGADOS-FLATIRON JOINT VENTURE

(559) 356-7234  |  PIM@DFCP23.COM

Full road closure at Avenue 24, west of SR 43 in Tulare County for work on a 
high-speed rail underpass.
The closure will be in effect until the end of November 2023.
Access to be maintained for business and property owners. Pedestrian 
access will be restricted.
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